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From: L

Sent: 03 July 2017 10:00

To: Planning

Subject: Re: 21 Egton Road, Aislaby, - NYM/2017/0374/FL

Dear Team

Apologies but we will not be able to respond to this constltation as our next meeting is not until the 18th
July. : ;

Kind regards
Victoria

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the EE network. J L/
: NS

From: .
Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 10:22

To: S

Subject: 21 Egton Road, Aislaby, - NYM/2017/0374/FL

You have received this email from North York Moors National Park Authority (Planning Service) in
relation to a planning matter at 21 Egton Road, Aislaby, .

The attached correspondence contains important information; please retain it for your records.

If this is a consultation/re-consultation and you are set up with a log-in username and password, please click
the link http:/tinyurl.com/z5gmn4j

In any correspondence, please quote the Council reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

If in future you would like to respond to the electronic correspondence via our e-consultation system please
contact the Planning Dept via email at planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk who will be happy to set you up
with a log-in username and password.

If you cannot open the attachment you can download the following software fiee of charge:
- Microsoft Word Viewer for Word attachments.
- Adobe Reader for PDF attachments.

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of
the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named
addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential.

If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the message. Any use,
copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk






